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NASN Names 2023 National Academy of School Nursing Fellows 
 

Most prestigious recognition that members can receive from NASN 
 

Silver Spring, MD, April 10, 2023—The National Association of School Nurses (NASN) recently 

named five professionals for induction into the National Academy of School Nursing. They are: 

 

• Sharonlee Trefry, Vermont 

• Eileen Gavin, New Jersey 

• Kathy L. Reiner, Colorado 

• Lynne P. Meadows, Georgia 

• Jenny M. Gormley, Massachusetts 

 

The induction ceremony will take place Sunday, July 2, 2023, during the Annual Business Meeting at 

the NASN2023 Conference in Orlando, Florida. 

 

The honor of Fellow is the most prestigious recognition that members can receive from NASN. It is a 

symbol of superior achievement in school nursing and exceptional contributions to NASN. The depth 

and breadth of the Fellow’s imprint on the field is extraordinary. Their contributions have had 

significant and enduring impact to the professional association and more broadly to school health and 

student well-being. Fellows’ exemplary leadership qualities and achievements are recognized by many, 

both inside and outside of school nursing and educational spheres of influence. 

 

The National Academy of School Nursing Fellows was founded in 1997 and has inducted 114 school 

nursing fellows. 

 

About NASN 

The National Association of School Nurses (NASN) is a nonprofit specialty nursing organization, 

organized in 1968 and incorporated in 1977, representing school nurses exclusively. NASN has close to 

18,000 members and 50 affiliates, including the District of Columbia and overseas. The mission of 

NASN is to optimize student health and learning by advancing the practice of school nursing. To learn 

more about NASN, please visit us on the Web at www.nasn.org or call 866-627-6767. 
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